
APPENDIX A 

NOTICE AND REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
Missouri Gas Utility has requested a $443,131 increase to its Missouri jurisdictional 
annual gross revenues in revised natural gas service tariff sheets filed with the Missouri 
Public Service Commission (PSC). This would increase residential rates by 
approximately 30.27%.  For a residential customer using 70 Ccf in a month, the increase 
at the proposed rates would be approximately $24.00 per month.  Missouri Gas Utility 
also requested a Weather Equalization Rider Adjustment to increase or decrease monthly 
charges from September through May to account for any deviation from normal weather.   
 
Your comments on Missouri Gas Utility’s proposed tariff changes are requested.  All 
public comments will be considered by the PSC when deciding whether to grant or reject 
the tariff changes.  A public comment hearing has been set before the PSC as follows: 
  
 DATE: 
 TIME: 
 LOCATION: 
 
A question-and-answer session will be held one-half hour before the beginning of 
the public comment hearing. 
 
Evidentiary hearings are scheduled to be held between April 7 and April 11, 2008, at the 
PSC’s offices in Jefferson City, Missouri. 
 
If you wish to make written comments or secure additional information, you may contact 
the Missouri Public Service Commission, P.O. Box 360, Jefferson City, Missouri 65102, 
toll-free telephone at (800) 392-4211, or email at pscinfo@psc.mo.gov.; or you may 
contact the Office of the Public Counsel, P.O. Box 2230, Jefferson City, Missouri 65102, 
toll-free telephone (866) 922-2959, or email opcservice@ded.mo.gov. 
 
The local public hearing will be held in a building that meets accessibility standards 
required by the Americans with Disabilities Act. If a customer needs additional 
accommodations to participate in these hearings, please call the Public Service 
Commission’s Hotline at (800) 392-4211 (voice) or Relay Missouri at 711 prior to the 
hearing. 
 


